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PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
The Sulphur Fire Department conducts semi-annual hydrant inspections and flow testing 
during the months of March and September. These inspections are currently being 
conducted and are necessary to maintain and monitor the health of the City’s water 
system by identifying problems, flushing sediment buildup from the water mains, and 
evaluating water pressure and volumes used in evaluating firefighting capabilities. If you 
notice discoloration in your water, we encourage residents to run water for a short period 
of time until it is clear. In order for us to isolate the areas that do not clear please call 
337-527-4582. The water is tested monthly by the Louisiana Department of Health and 
Hospitals – Office of Public Health, however we ask residents to call the water plant so 
we can identify areas that experience discolored water by address.  
 
 


